
CANCELLATION NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

 
At its February Upper Cook Inlet Finfish meeting, the Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) 
determined to disband the Special Committee on the Nushagak-Mulchatna King Salmon 
Fishery Management Plan (committee). The committee meeting planned for March 12, 
2020 in Anchorage is cancelled. The board found the initial goals cited when the 
committee was formed appeared difficult to achieve. The committee was chartered 
through BOF Policy 2018-291-FB to review the Nushagak sport and commercial fisheries 
and provide recommendations to the board on a comprehensive solution. The board 
encouraged all the committee stakeholders to continue to work together to arrive at a 
solution leading to the 2021 Bristol Bay Finfish meeting.  
 
For more information about the cancellation, contact Glenn Haight at 465-6095.   
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